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Tuesday, 12th April, 2023

To: The Parents of students in Years 1-10 and Year 12

DISTANCE LEARNING ON THE TWO FRIDAYS DURING
RAMADAN - 24" MARCH & 14" APRIL 2023.

Dear Parents,
Greetings from Saint Mary's.

This is a reminder to our previous circular issued on 21st March regarding Distance Learning
for the two Fridays during Ramadan : 24t March and 14" April 2023. This is applicable to

years 1-10 and Year 12. Years 11 and 13 will be on-site for their Mock Examinations.

Years 9F and 9D and Years 5C and 5D will be having online lessons with their Maths and Science
teachers as these classes have been selected for the TIMSS 2023 Study BY THE Government of Dubai.
Year 12 will also have online lessons with their teachers.

For other classes from years 5-10, teachers will use this time to send revision set tasks which must be
done during the lesson time and turned in for correction at the end of the lesson.

For years 1-4, teachers will give students prepared tasks on Thursday and they must complete these
on Friday and return these to their teachers after the Spring Break. Students from years 5-10 will
receive their attendance based on their work submission in GC.

For those parents who had not opted for Distance learning, you may send the child to school and they
will complete their tasks in school. Please send a fully charged device with them. Please send the class

teachers an email this evening to notify him/her if your child is attending on-site.

We take this opportunity to wish each and every one of you a good evening.

08 .
27 i A0LIC HIGy SN

Yours sincerely

Mr. Paul Asir Joseph
( Principal )



